The Barbara Webb Award 2024

The GPC are offering a 4 month long residency of their studio. The residency is aimed at
giving access and support to people who have recently graduated from studying printmaking
would like to continue their discovery and artistic practice with print.

The GPC will be offering 2 places a year, the date for the residency is June 1st to September
30th 2024.

To apply please email the following before midnight on Friday 29th March 2024 to
info@gpchg.co.uk

What to include in your application

1. A short statement of how you would use the award.
2. CV —include a website and/or social account, if you have them.
3. A few images or portfolio to support your application.

What the residency includes

A four month long free use of the studio using the areas that you have training to use, this
also includes a storage draw for your work during the residency.

The GPC is offering up to the value of £150 toward the cost of a course at the GPC or to use
this offer to pay for personal tuition at the GPC

The Residency includes a one-week exhibition in the GPC Printmakers gallery at the end of
the residence in October.

After the completion of the residency, you will be able to take up membership of the GPC at
the reduced student rate for 1 year.

What is not included

The award will not cover materials.

You will be expected to supply your own paper/ material for printing plates and inks etc.
The award does not cover travel or any accommodation.

There is no technician at GPC, so you will be expected to be able to work competently &
unaided.
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